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Cedars Patient Participation Group (CPPG)


�


We have an established patient participation group here at the Cedars but would welcome new members. We meet quarterly and discuss areas that you as patients may have concerns about or may as the eyes and ears of the practice feel could be improved. This is not a forum for complaints they are to be addressed in the normal way. If you feel you could spare some time and would like to be part of this group please ask at reception for a sign up sheet. If you would like to play an active part in this group but cannot spare the time to come along to the meetings perhaps you would consider signing up as a virtual member. This would mean providing us with your email address if you have one and we could converse with you in this manner seeking your opinions and approval of any issues/changes that the group have discussed at their meetings. Disabled access to the meeting room is available via our lift.


 Did not attend (DNA) appointments


Please could we ask patients to inform the practice if they are unable to keep their appointment in adequate time so that someone else in need can be seen. During July 2012 192 patients failed to keep their appointment.














.





Text Messaging





�





We now offer a text messaging service for our patients. This is used to remind patients of their appointments and any changes we need to make at short notice. Heath Promotion - diabetes care, hypertension and health care checks, patients on the above registers may be contacted in this manner.


We need your mobile number and consent in order for you to be contacted in this way. Please inform reception if you wish to be included in this new service.


Emis Access


�





This is our online service  via our clinical software provider. You can order your repeat prescriptions, make an appointment or send a message to your GP. It is a convenient way of taking control of your health needs and is ideal as the service can be accessed 24/7. If you would like to take advantage of this service please ask at reception for log-in details to the site and then it is over to you. The link to this can be accessed via our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.cedarssurgery.co.uk/"�www.cedarssurgery.co.uk�  











Electronic Prescribing





�EMBED MicrosoftWorks.WkShbSrv.6���





As of the 27th September 2012 we will be going live with electronic prescribing. This will involve patients naming a designated chemist, which can be either in their home town or their place of work, where they can collect their medication from. The system works by generating a prescription on the surgery system and instead of being printed it will be sent electronically to your chosen chemist. The option will still be available for patients to come to the surgery to collect a “token” which can then be redeemed at any chemist. Please ask at  reception for further information.


Cedars Website


We have a dedicated website which provides lots of information about the practice and basic general health advice. This website is available through our various sponsors to whom we are very grateful. We also have a dedicated page for the Cedars Patient Participation Group, feel free to take a look and let us know if you think there should be anything else on the site.


You can visit our website by logging on to: � HYPERLINK "http://www.cedarssurgery.co.uk/"�www.cedarssurgery.co.uk� 








Flu Clinics 2012


�EMBED MicrosoftWorks.WkShbSrv.6���





If you are eligible for a flu vaccination - Over 65’s, diabetics, chronic heart disease, pregnant women, chronic obstructive pulmonary  disease, asthmatics on steroid inhalers, immunosuppressed patients (patients without a spleen, cancer patients)  patients with HIV or a carer for anyone in the above categories please phone or ask at reception to make an appointment at any of the flu clinics listed below. The above mentioned are our “at risk” groups of patients. If you  do not fit into any of the above categories but you would like the vaccination, could we ask you to phone in December 2012 once we have prioritised all of our patients in the “at risk “groups first. 





DATES FOR FLU CLINICS 2012


Tues 25.9.12          2 - 5.45 p.m


Tues 2.10.12          2 - 5.45 p.m.


Tues 9.10.12          2 - 5.45 p.m.


Tues 16.10.12        2 - 5.45 p.m.


Tues 23.10.12        2 - 5.45 p.m.





Sat 13.10.12       8.45 - 11.15a.m


Sat 27.10.12       8.45 - 11.15a.m


































































































Consent Forms


Confidentiality





Under the Data Protection Act 1998 we have a duty of care to protect all information we hold on record about you. If you wish to nominate a person/persons to have access to your personal information we have to by law have the above form signed and dated by yourself with your nominated person’s signature and date of birth for verification purposes. Your nominated person can then phone on your behalf or collect any documentation without being questioned further. Without the signed form we have to adhere to our policy so please do not get annoyed with the receptionist as she is only protecting you. This consent can be revoked by yourself in writing at any given time.





Updating contact details


�





Please can we ask that you keep us updated with any contact details. It would be helpful from the practice point of view and for your convenience as well, if we could have mobile telephone numbers and email addresses as well as landline numbers. This will enable the practice to contact you if necessary at short notice rather than relying on the postal service. 





Opening Times and General Information


Surgery opening hours:


Monday - Friday 8.15 am. - 6.30 p.m.





We also offer extended hours which consists of 5 early morning sessions - 7.00 - 8.00 a.m. and 2 Saturday morning sessions - 8.30 -11.00 a.m. a month. 


Phone access is not available on extended hours sessions. All appointments are bookable in advance by phone, in person or Emis Access.





Helpful Contacts


Minor Injuries


Victoria Hospital, Deal 


Minor Injuries - 01304 865420 - 8.00am - 6.00pm every day


Buckland Hospital, Dover


Minor Injuries - 01304 222612


9am - 7pm Mon -Fri(weekends/holidays 10am - 6pm)


Dental Emergency


Evenings and Weekends Dentaline - 01634 890300


Confidential Emotional Support


Mental Health Matters helpline 0800 107 0160


Samaritans 08457 90 90 90


Chemists


Late night and Sunday pharmacies


Paydens (Canada Road, Walmer) 01304 373066 


Tesco (Whitfield) 01304 503847





Out of Hours medical cover is supplied by South East Health Limited


03000 242424





� HYPERLINK "http://www.patient.co.uk/"�www.patient.co.uk� 










































_1408177791.bin

_1408177793.bin

